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"You are receiving this e-mail because you asked to be kept informed on neighborhood issues by the McKownville Improveme
Association. If you no longer want to receive these updates, please respond with the word "unsubscribe” in the subject line."
To: The email list of the McKownville Improvement Association

Across the Street Pub in McKownville is requesting permission to construct a cantilevered pal
deck for 6 tables on the east side of its building, 1238 Western. it is not proposing to add parking
spaces to accommodate the expansion.

The McKownville improvement Association is opposed to the expansion.

In 2005 a similar proposal made by the present owner was opposed by neighbors and the
Association. A petition in 2005 containing 37 names of nearby neighbors and others was given t
the Town expressing opposition to the expansion.

The reasons given in the 2005 petition opposing the expansion were: already inadequate parkin
still more noise in the neighborhood especially for home owners whose properties are nearby, a
further deterioration in the appearance of McKownville and that section of the hamlet.

The Town Planning Board will be considering the application on February 24, 2016, Wednesday
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